
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

LADY LANE PARK SCHOOL 
 

BULLETIN NO. 955 
 

Date:     Friday 9th October, 2020 
 

 

Week Commencing Monday 12
th
 October 

Monday 12
th

 October                               Flu Immunisations for Pupils Form 1 - UVI 
Wednesday 14

th
 October - 4.00pm          Lower Kindergarten & Kindergarten Phonics        

                                                                  Meeting via Zoom 
Friday 16

th
 October                                   School Closes for Half-Term 

 
Coming Up 
Week Commencing 9

th
 November         (LKG-UVI) Parents Consultations by phone  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It has been another action-packed week of learning at Lady Lane Park School.  All our pupils have 
enjoyed the beautiful autumn sunshine and have really excelled with demonstrating their creative 
skills in and around school.  During our Merit assembly, we were lucky enough to hear some of the 
fantastic autumn poetry that had been written by pupils in Form 2, clearly some budding poets in 
the making.  It is such a pleasure to find out which pupils have been awarded the Form Merits and 
learn about how they have gone above and beyond in their efforts in and out of school.  Well 
done to you all. 
 
Crèche News 
Following the half-term break, we are delighted to be able to open Crèche once again, for both 
before and after school.  In order to open Crèche, we have had to implement some changes to 
how we run this service.  As we have to limit the number of pupils in crèche to 30, pre-booking will 
be necessary.  A crèche booking form will be sent to all parents on a Wednesday, this will need to 
be returned by noon on the Friday so the following week can be planned.  In exceptional and 
unforeseen circumstances, emergency bookings can be made over the phone with Mrs Wright on 
(01274) 55 11 68.  Crèche will be running in the school hall to allow a more open space and pupils 
will be grouped with other pupils from their Form bubble.   
 
After School Clubs 
In addition to crèche, we are excited to announce that we are able to start offering some after 
school clubs after half-term.  As with crèche, clubs will be limited in numbers and restricted to 
form bubbles, please look out for the club sign-up sheet which will be emailed out next week.   
Further information about clubs will follow in next week’s Bulletin. 
 

 
 

@LadyLanePark 

 

Instagram 

ladylanepark 

  

 



Confirmed clubs so far are: 
 
Monday 3.30-4.15pm  Form 2 Story Club (Mrs Quinn & Miss Burraway) 

Tuesday 3.30-4.30pm   Form 4 & 5 Mixed Football Club (Mr Walker & Mr Rawling) 

Wednesday 3.45-4.45pm  LVI & UVI Mixed Football Club (Mr Walker & Mr Rawling) 

Wednesday 3.45-4.45pm  Form 3 Drawing Club (Mrs Hudson) 

 
Holidays during the half-term break 
If you are planning to travel abroad in the October half-term, please ensure that, if you are 
travelling to a country that requires an isolation period on your return, you allow enough time to 
do so before coming back in to school.  I appreciate that the continuation of restrictions is 
frustrating, however our aim is to keep everyone in our school community safe and I would like to 
thank you for your continued support so far.  We certainly seem to be moving towards a more 
unsettled time once again, it is important that we continue to work together to keep safe. 
 
Have a great weekend everyone 
 
Best wishes to you all from Mr N Saunders and all the staff. 
 
 
Long Hair  
Please ensure that any pupil with hair at, or below, collar length must have it tied back at all times 
when in school.   
 
 
School Money 
We politely ask that you login to your School Money account and clear any outstanding amounts. 
 
 
Peripatetic Teachers 
This week, at last, we have been beginning to welcome our peripatetic teachers back in to school 
and I know they are raring to go with their lessons.  If you would like your child to access any of 
these lessons, please contact Mrs Wright on secretary@ladylanepark.co.uk and she will be happy 
to forward your messages to the relevant teachers.  As a brief reminder our current lessons on 
offer are: Drumming, Guitar, Piano and Speech & Drama 
 
Menu 12

th
 October 2020 

 

 
Monday 

 
Tuesday 

 

 
Wednesday 

 
Thursday 

 

 
Friday 

Pasta & 5 
Vegetable Sauce 

 
Fruit Salad 

 

Beef 
Burger/Vegi 

Burger in a Bun 
Salad 

 
Lemon Mousse 
& Raspberries 

Toad in the 
Hole, Mixed 
Vegetables 

 
Gravy & 
Potatoes 

 
Sponge & 
Custard 

Chicken/Quorn 
& Salad in a 

Wrap 
 

Diced Potatoes 
 

Iced Cake 

Fish & Chips 
 
Mushy Peas 
 
Halloween 
Biscuit 

 



Singing OpportunitySinging OpportunitySinging OpportunitySinging Opportunity    Young Voices 2021Young Voices 2021Young Voices 2021Young Voices 2021        After the success of this years visit to Young Voices in January we have once again provisionally booked 21 places to sing in the Young Voices 25th Anniversary Celebrations in 2021.    In brief, Young Voices (YV) describe their concerts ‘ This is not just any ordinary choir concert –  your children will sing with many other children in a massive arena near you.  Young Voices uses the best sound, lighting, and production teams, making your concert as spectacular as any other arena concert. Your choir will sing a variety of music with amazing artists, from all different backgrounds.’   Due to the impact of Coronavirus Young Voices concerts will be slightly different this academic year and Due to the impact of Coronavirus Young Voices concerts will be slightly different this academic year and Due to the impact of Coronavirus Young Voices concerts will be slightly different this academic year and Due to the impact of Coronavirus Young Voices concerts will be slightly different this academic year and there will be no Arena concerts in January/February 2021.there will be no Arena concerts in January/February 2021.there will be no Arena concerts in January/February 2021.there will be no Arena concerts in January/February 2021.  Instead there will be two events:  
• An opportunity for us to join Young Voices in TTTThe Biggest Singhe Biggest Singhe Biggest Singhe Biggest Sing –  an attempt to break the Guinness World RecordGuinness World RecordGuinness World RecordGuinness World Record for the largest number of people singing simultaneously.  This will be on Tuesday Tuesday Tuesday Tuesday     February 2February 2February 2February 2ndndndnd        2021 at 3pm in school,2021 at 3pm in school,2021 at 3pm in school,2021 at 3pm in school, with a remote connection to all those participating in other schools;  
• A Young Voices 25Young Voices 25Young Voices 25Young Voices 25thththth    Anniversary ConcertAnniversary ConcertAnniversary ConcertAnniversary Concert.  We have been allocated places on Tuesday June 8Tuesday June 8Tuesday June 8Tuesday June 8thththth    2021 at FlyDSA  in Sheffield 2021 at FlyDSA  in Sheffield 2021 at FlyDSA  in Sheffield 2021 at FlyDSA  in Sheffield –  all day, with a daytime rehearsal and a ticketed evening concert which family & friends can attend.  I would like to invite all Juniors who love singing to consider whether they would like to participate in these events.   The Biggest Sing, February 2The Biggest Sing, February 2The Biggest Sing, February 2The Biggest Sing, February 2ndndndnd    As this event will be at school during the school day all those who sign up to participate in the YV concert on June 8th will automatically be included in this. A Young Voices 25th Anniversary t-shirt, or a YV t-shirt from a previous YV concert or a plain white t-shirt will need to be worn.     Young Voices Concert, June 8Young Voices Concert, June 8Young Voices Concert, June 8Young Voices Concert, June 8thththth, Sheffield, Sheffield, Sheffield, Sheffield    
• At the concert on June 8th we will sing approximately a dozen songs chosen by YV.  The lyrics will be distributed to participants and will need to be learnt off by heart beforehand.  There are opportunities for songs to be practised at home using online resources and participants will be participants will be participants will be participants will be expected to join in withexpected to join in withexpected to join in withexpected to join in with    rehearsals in school, 3.30rehearsals in school, 3.30rehearsals in school, 3.30rehearsals in school, 3.30----4.30pm on Thursdays, after Easter.4.30pm on Thursdays, after Easter.4.30pm on Thursdays, after Easter.4.30pm on Thursdays, after Easter.    
• We will travel to Sheffield in the school minibus/a small coach for which there may be a small charge.  Singers will travel to Sheffield leaving school mid-morning.  There will be a rehearsal at 



the arena in the afternoon and the concert is from 7pm –  9pm (we will get back to school very late that evening). 
• Young Voices requires all children to wear either their own plain white t-shirt, or a t-shirt with YV logo which may be from a previous year, or a new YV 25th Anniversary t-shirt purchased through school (cost approx. £12.00). 
• Family & friends can attend the concert as audience members –  audience tickets cost approx. £21 each & will be available via school nearer the time.   
• For further information about the events www.youngvoices.co.uk/for-parents/ or get in touch with me via the School Office.  

Thank youThank youThank youThank you to all those who have so far expressed Interest in attending.   To now secure your childs place, or if you havent done so before but now wish to request a place, please indicate and return the form below to Mrs Wright in the school office as soon as possible and as soon as possible and as soon as possible and as soon as possible and by Friday, November 6by Friday, November 6by Friday, November 6by Friday, November 6thththth.  We have a limited number of places and cannot gua.  We have a limited number of places and cannot gua.  We have a limited number of places and cannot gua.  We have a limited number of places and cannot guarantee more.rantee more.rantee more.rantee more.  Yours sincerely Mrs C Lorimer Music Specialist  ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… My child/ren ………………………………………………………………………   Form………………………………………….. ………………………………………………………………………………………………Form…………………………………………………  
• Would liWould liWould liWould like to sing in the Young Voices Concert in Sheffield on Tuesday June 8th 14ke to sing in the Young Voices Concert in Sheffield on Tuesday June 8th 14ke to sing in the Young Voices Concert in Sheffield on Tuesday June 8th 14ke to sing in the Young Voices Concert in Sheffield on Tuesday June 8th 14thththth    2021. I 2021. I 2021. I 2021. I understand that they will automatically be included in the understand that they will automatically be included in the understand that they will automatically be included in the understand that they will automatically be included in the Young VoicesYoung VoicesYoung VoicesYoung Voices Guinness World Record Guinness World Record Guinness World Record Guinness World Record Attempt in school on Tuesday February 2Attempt in school on Tuesday February 2Attempt in school on Tuesday February 2Attempt in school on Tuesday February 2ndndndnd    2021 at 3pm2021 at 3pm2021 at 3pm2021 at 3pm;;;;        
• I will be charged a nI will be charged a nI will be charged a nI will be charged a nonononon----refundable £10 fee per child towards cost of transport on June 8refundable £10 fee per child towards cost of transport on June 8refundable £10 fee per child towards cost of transport on June 8refundable £10 fee per child towards cost of transport on June 8th th th th and will and will and will and will pay this via my School Account;pay this via my School Account;pay this via my School Account;pay this via my School Account;            
• I would like to purchase a YV 25I would like to purchase a YV 25I would like to purchase a YV 25I would like to purchase a YV 25thththth    Anniversary tAnniversary tAnniversary tAnniversary t----shirt for my child/ren?  shirt for my child/ren?  shirt for my child/ren?  shirt for my child/ren?  YES / NOYES / NOYES / NOYES / NO (delete as appropriate).     If yes, then an order form will be sent home.  Signed………………………………………………………………………..(parent/carer) Date…………………………………………………. 


